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For the attention of Adam Birkett 
 

Proposal: Amendment of approved proposed access gates and gateposts to include 
new capping detail and stone flanking walls 

Location: The Eaves Pendleton Road Wiswell BB7 9BZ 

Grid Ref: 375152 - 438114 
 
With regard to your letter dated the 25th July 2016 
 
The Highway Development Control Section is of the opinion that the shown sight 
lines are incorrect as they should be to the near side kerb line and not the centre of 
the road. 
 
The maximum height of any hedge wall etc within the sight line to be a maximum of 
1.0m high. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Stewart Gailey 
Highway Development Control Engineer 
 


